HEATH FIELDS PRIMARY SCHOOL
Inspire Achieve Celebrate

Field Avenue Hatton Derbyshire DE65 5EQ Telephone/Fax: 01283 813255
E-mail: enquiries@heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Website: www.heathfields.derbyshire.sch.uk
Headteacher Mr Mark Whyman

15" November 2019
Dear Parents/Carers

Indoor Unihoc Club Y4

Your child has shown an interest in joining the new Year 4 Indoor Unihoc club on a Tuesday
morning. These sessions will be held each Tuesday morning beginning Tuesday 19"
November. The club will start at approximately 8am till 8.40am; your child should not arrive
before 7.50am.

Large plastic sticks are used and a light plastic ball, both of which are provided at school.
Please ensure your child has suitable clothing and footwear for indoor use and a bottle of
water.

Mouth guards and shin pads are NOT required. This club is hopefully to encourage pupils to
take a keen interest in Field Hockey in and out of school, and through working on skills,
progress next year into the Year 5 and 6 school Hockey club where shin pads and a mouth

guard would be necessary.

If your child is interested piease return the slip as soon as possible or with your child on arrival
at the first session, Tuesday 19" November 2019.

Yours Sincerely

NOShervgean. -
Nikki Shenton

Indoor Unihoc Club Y5 & Y6

| would like my child in year 4 to join the Tuesday morning
Unihoc Club.
Signed Parent/Carer date

*Please state any medication that your child is currently taking
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